

Edmonton County School

Educating our Community for Success

Dear 6th former,

Congratulations on completing Y12 of Edmonton County Sixth form.

We are very much looking forward to being part of your learning journey into Y13. I know that for some of you this will be challenging, with both examinations and applications to university but at the same time an exciting opportunity to be thinking about your future. The sixth form team will support you through this and I hope that you will aim high and do your best throughout the year ahead.

The new term and lessons start on Tuesday 5th September at the Bury Campus.

The expectation as always, is that you have an excellent attendance of 96% and above, along with punctuality to the start of the day and all your lessons. I would also like to remind you of the following points in your 6th form contract;

- You must not use mobile phones or laptops in lessons for unauthorised purposes such as receiving or sending texts or emails to friends in both lessons and Independent study periods.
- You must follow the Sixth Form dress code.
- Students are not permitted to park anywhere on the school site, including in the spaces near the Power League. If you choose to drive to school, you will have to park off-site and are reminded to be courteous to our neighbours and other road users.
- You are required to pay examination fees if you withdraw from a subject after having been entered for exams or are withdrawn by the School following a lack of progress or non-attendance.

Head of School: Mr P Miller

Executive Headteacher: Dr S Tranter MA

Telephone: 020 8360 3158 Email: ecsenquiries@edact.org.uk

Website: edmontoncounty.org.uk

Address: Little Bury Street, Edmonton, London, N9 9JZ



Sixth Form Dress Code:

Students must wear smart office clothing.

Suitable clothing options include:

Boys:

Tailored trousers
Tailored jacket
Smart jumper/cardigan
Shirt
Tie
Smart footwear
Lanyard & ID

Girls:

Tailored jacket
Tailored skirt, dress or trousers – skirts should be worn on or below the knee
Smart jumper/cardigan
Smart blouse or top (No vests or low cut tops)
Smart footwear
Lanyard & ID

The following items are NOT part of the Sixth Form Dress Code:

Trainers, Vans, High heels, sandals
Jeans, leggings, jeggings, denim, t-shirts or cold shoulder tops
Extremes of fashion or hairstyle that draw undue attention are not permitted.
Jewellery should be discreet and facial piercings are not permitted.
Sports clothing (except for during Sport or PE practical sessions, students should bring appropriate items to change into after their lesson has finished).

I wish you the all the best for the year ahead and look forward to meeting you at the start of term.

Ms F Philippou AHT KS5

Director of 6th form